Nansloe Academy & Nursery

Head of School: Mrs A Webb
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26t May 2022

Dear Parents

Re: Class events

Now that COVID restrictions have lifted and life appears to be returning to some form of
normality, we would redally like to invite you into school for an informal get together with your
child and their class. We're aware that it's been a long time since you've been able to come
into school and spend time in the building.

This will be an opportunity to come into school, spend time with your child, have a look at the
class homework projects and take part in activities together. There will be chance fo talk
informally with school staff and we will have refreshments available.

Below you will see the timings for your child's class drop-in session.

Tuesday 14th June 9.15-10.15am - Year 4

Tuesday 14th June 2.00-3.00pm - Year 6

Wednesday 15t June 9.15-10.15am - Nursery and Reception

Wednesday 15t June 2.00-3.00pm - Year 1

Thursday 16t June 9.15-10.15am - Year &

Thursday 16t June 2.00-3.00pm - Year 3

Friday 17t June 9.15-10.15am - Year 2

We look forward to hopefully seeing you back in school very soon. If you're unable to attend,
we will be uploading some photos of the sessions and the children’s homework projects onto
our social media pages.

Kind regards
Lucy Swiggs
Deputy Head of School

T: 01326 572966
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